
 
Breakfast Run to Younghusband 
Sunday 27th October 2024 
 
By John Roach, photos by David McNabb.  
 
We had eleven cars at the start from Veale Gardens on, what was a very good day weather 
wise. 
 
The run took us up the Freeway and then off towards Hahndorf. Prior to the town however, 
we all managed to group together and parade the eleven cars through Hahndorf. From there 
it was through Littlehampton, Nairne and Kanmantoo, turning off at Monarto to go across 
country to Mannum and to then cross the Murray on the ferry. 
 
The run, once again, ended at Alan & Ros’s house at Younghusband where we were joined 
by a further nine cars, so a good turnout of 20 cars, 33 people and 2 dogs and at the venue. 
 
As has become the order of the day, we were warmly greeted by Alan & Ros, with Alan 
cooking up a BBQ for all, with people bringing salads and sweets to share. 
 
So once again our thanks to Alan & Ros for their hospitality and, as we all behaved, they have 
invited us yet again for next year! 
 
Thanks also to all who came on the run, and we look forward to seeing you all, plus many 
others, on our final breakfast run for 2024, being to Carisbrooke Park, Salisbury. 
 
See you then. 
 
Attendees: 
 
Alan & Ros Foweraker   Hosts 
Gary & Velli Algate   MGA TC 
Trevor & Sandy Dicker   MGA 
Terry Cook.                            MGB 
Lynden & Christine Burns  MGB 
Andy Furman    MGB 
Adam Kretschmer   MGB 
Nick & Denise Micklem   MGB 
Charlie Rumbelow & Alan Hutton MGB 
Ken & Heather Burke   MGB 
Malay Liffe    MGB 
Olaf & Ryan Wegner   MGB 
Trevor White    MGB 
Phil & Esther Smith    MGB 
Leigh & Judy Albertson   MGB GT 
John Roach    MGB GT 
Tony & Wanda Freckleton  MGB GT 
Mike Greenwood & Jenny Way  MGC 
Berry Treffers with dogs Janey & Heidi MG6 
David McNabb & Kerry Hugo  MG GS 
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